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20.02.24 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In celebration of World Book Day (Thursday 7th March 2024),  
the Reading Forum are inviting the whole school to take part in an  
exciting and creative competition to promote a love of reading and books.   
 
Your child will be bringing home a paper plate that we would like them to decorate as a book character.  
Here are some ideas:  

    
 

       
 
The school library will also be open on Tues and Weds morning 8-8.30 during World Book Day week (5th 
and 6th March).  Craft resources will be available during these times should you wish to create your paper 
plate character in school.  
 
Paper plates should be returned to school and given to class teachers on World Book Day (Thursday 7th March). 
The Reading Forum will be awarding prizes to the most creative and imaginative entries from each year group.  
 
Don’t forget to come dressed as a word on the day (see previous letter).  All children will also receive a World 
Book Day book to take home on the 7th March,  
 
The Reading Forum  
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